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Happy Masters 

Weekend!  
 

We hope all members enjoy The Masters this weekend! 

Friend on 

Facebook 

Follow on 

Twitter 

Forward to a 

Friend 

 

Golf Shop 

 

 Open 1 hour 

prior to first tee 

time 

 

April 5th - 18th 

 

6:30am 

 

 

Practice 



 
  

 

 
Masa's Grill Update 

 
With longer days on the horizon Masa's Grill will 

extending its hours. Masa's Grill will now be open from 
11am - 8pm daily! 

 
The weekend dining specials are still available, but we 
highly recommend reservations due to limited outdoor 

seating. All weekend dining specials are also available for 
takeout with advanced notice. 
Friday Night Prime Rib 

Facility 

 

April 5th - 18th   

 

Monday 7:30am - 

6:30pm 

Tuesday  6:30am - 

6:30pm 

Wednesday 6:30am - 

5:30pm 

Thursday 7:30am - 

6:30pm 

Friday 6:30am - 6:30pm 

Saturday 6:30am - 

6:30pm 

Sunday 6:30am - 

5:30pm 

 

 

Masa's Grill -

Take Out 

 

 Open 30 

minutes  prior to 

first tee time for 

take out only 

 

 

April 5th - 18th 

 

7:00am 

 

Masa's Grill 

Patio 

 

Open Daily 



 

  
Saturday Chef's Plate 

This weeks feature: Halibut 

 

11am - 8pm 

 

 

Please refer to you 

member booklet to 

familiarize yourself with 

the hours of operation 

 

  



  

  

Reservations are highly recommended  
with limited outdoor seating available. 



Please contact 
Food & Beverage Manager  

Ryan Brown 
to book your reservation / take out orders 

250-862-3177 
rbrown@harvestgolf.com 

   

  
   

 

 
 2021 Men's Night 

 
Just a reminder to members that Men's Night is coming 

up quick! 
April 20th is the first Men's Night followed by every 

Tuesday there after. Tee times are between 2pm - 4:30pm 
and can be booked through the Golf Shop 2 weeks in 

advance. The cost to play in the weekly game is $20 which 
can be paid at the Golf Shop while checking in. A special 

thanks to our season long sponsors 
Porsche Centre Kelowna & Cactus Club. 

 



 
 
  

 

  

Friendly Reminders 

 
Please remember to fix your divots and your ball marks, 
this will go a long way in repairing the golf course as we 

enter the growing season!  
   

     

 


